8 july 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian
School Dinner

As you are aware, over the last year, it has not been possible for us to offer our children the choice
of a healthy, hot lunch.

We have continually reviewed this, and | am happy to say that we are proposing to begin serving hot
dinners again at the beginning of the new School Year in September (Monday 6 September 2021).

We have made changes to the ordering process and meals, whether Universal Free School Meals,
Free School Meals or Paid, will now need to be ordered directly through our meal providers, Ideal
School Meals, and not through WisePay as in the past.

In future all cancellations, ordering and any other query will be dealt with directly by Ideal. The
meal choices will be as in the past, either a meat dish, vegetarian dish or jacket potato and a choice
of either a dessert, fruit or yoghurt and the cost will remain the same as at present £2.50 per meal.

To enable Ideal to create your account please register your details at
register.idealschoolmeals.co.uk. Once they have received your information, they will issue you with
an account and provide you with details of how to order etc.

| believe that the registration process asks you to provide details of any dietary requirements.
Please could | also ask that you contact the school office on 01529 302388 email head @st-
andrews.lincs.sch.uk to ensure that school is also aware of any requirements.

I am sure that children will once again enjoy a lovely hot lunch and that the ordering and
cancellation procedure has been made easier

Looking forward to September.

Yours faithfully

Chrissie Whalen
Administrator
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